PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH

The students of Post Graduate courses of final year have sent representations
to this office that they are appearing in the UGC/NET Examinations to be held in the
month of December — 2023 and that they have clash of their UGC/NET paper with the
PG Courses Examinations conducted by the Panjab University. All chairpersons of the
Departments, Principals of the colleges are advised to inform such students that they
can appear for their UGC/NET exam if they desire.

Their papers, in which clash of date happens, will be conducted along with the
clash exams to be conducted in the month of Feb — 2024. Authenticated list of such
students may be supplied to this office within 10 days of the papers left by the
students (including name, Class, University Roll No. and Contact number) along with

the admit card of the UGC/NET .

Private candidates may send their particulars to this office or e-mail at
datesheet@pu.ac.in .

For exact date of exams the candidates may refer to the notice board of the

examination at link https://exams.puchd.ac.in/datesheet.php
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Assistant Registrar, Conduct




